
            
 

 

 

The Leaf Vacuum Collection Program (LVCP) ended on March 7, 2025. The LVCP will 

resume on November 3, 2025 thru March 6, 2026.  

 

Leaves may be placed out for collection if they are Bagged, Boxed or Containerized and 

they will be collected by the Solid Waste Department on the regular garbage collection day 

between March 7, 2025 thru November 3, 2025.   

 

• Solid Waste will collect leaves that have been placed in watertight paper bags, 

cardboard box or containers on the regular garbage collection day. (Code Ordinance, 

Chapter 2, Sec. 7-2002).  

 

• If you have any questions or concerns about the Leaf Vacuum Collection Program, please 

contact the Public Works Department through the contact information listed below.  

 Office #: (404) 270-7116 

 Email:  PublicWorksMaintenence@EastPointCity.org.   
 

 

The proper way for leaf collection by the Solid Waste Department.  
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